Kenn Parish Council

—
s

Minutes of the meeting of The Annual parish
meeting held on Tuesday the 08t °f April 2025

7pm in the Kenn Centre.

Councillors in attendance, ClIr A Chislett chairman, Cllr P Westwood, ClIr Helen Mortimer,
Clir R Redding, CliIr C Salter, CliIr T Salter, Clir B Stretton, ClIr S Skuse.
District Councillors Clir J Parrott, Clir C Nuttall, Clir K Lake.

Apologies for absence. Cllr L Young personal reasons,

No members of the public in attendance

Chairmans Report.

The Chairman extended thanks to the Council clerk for all the work he is putting in on the Kenn
Neighbourhood Development Plan and generally keeping the council abreast of the ongoing issues the
parish face.

The Chairman thanked all councillors, the clerk and residents of the Parish for the immense amount of
work carried out challenging the Lower Brenton landfill application. Over the three years it has taken to
reach a conclusion. He along with all residents of the parishes most affected by the proposal hope there
will be no appeal to this refusal decision.

He also thanked the clerk and councillors together with residents who have worked countless hours on
preparing the Kenn Parish Neighbourhood development plan, which is well on the way to completion, it is
hoped that the final plan will be ready for a public referendum by May 2026.

Thanks, was also extended to our County Councillor and our three District Councillors for all their help
throughout the year.

Signed..........> Date...8" April 2025.....................




